
Dear Rising 8th Grade Geometry Students and Families, 

As we head into summer break, we want to help students keep their math skills sharp and ready for the 

next school year. Enclosed is a Summer Math Packet designed to review key concepts from Algebra 1. 

Completing this packet will help students retain what they’ve learned and feel more confident when they 

begin Geometry in the fall.  

The packet includes a variety of practice problems covering important topics such as solving equations & 

inequalities, graphing linear equations/slope, systems of equations, properties and factoring. A strong 

foundation in Algebra is important to be successful in Geometry class! Students are encouraged to complete a 

little bit each week throughout the summer to keep their math thinking active and strong. 

The fully completed packet is due on the first day of school and will count as a completion grade. To avoid a 

late penalty, it must be turned in on time. As an added incentive, strong performance on the packet will also 

determine how much extra credit students can receive on our first unit test. 

If students come across a topic they are unsure about, we encourage them to use Khan Academy as a free 

and helpful resource for video tutorials and practice problems. Additionally, students are welcome to reach out 

to me by email at mmcmenamin@sjesva.org over the summer if they need help or would like guidance on 

where to start. 

Thank you for your support in helping your child maintain their learning over the summer. We hope you have a 

restful and enjoyable break! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mary McMenamin 
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